Dear Chris,

Enclosed is an article that was in the Santa Rosa
Press Depocrat. The fellow who wrote it really enjoyed
your Harpers article. He did do a pretty good job of
witting it although he got a few things mixed up. I will
go through and underline things that are not quite correct.
I reread the article and it is quite an ego boost to see
my name in the paper.

Randy and I have set up our equipment at Marcel's cabin at Russian River which is directly even with Santa Rosa but near to the coast. We have not been able to do much work because the River has been flooding as it has been raining for about a week straight. The sun has come out today so maybe it will dry up things and we can get back to work.

When the pictures were take for this article we were setting our equipment up for a demonstration which 200 people attended. We had planned an experiment put as what usually happens the plant was in a dormant state so the experiment did not come off as we had hoped. It was fun giving the talk and it help us politically at the college because it looks likely that we will be in the Masters program in September. Well Chris I trust that your are doing well and I hope that nasty London Flu has missed you, we have been lucky here.

Sincerely,

Bob Swanson

©2010 Bob Swanson and Randall Fontes